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Response to the Main Issues Report - Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I request that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan as I have experienced the difficulty of driving a large vehicle along

Pitfodels Station Road while travelling towards the Kaimhill Crematorium. This road is totally unsuitable for the volume of traffic and is too narrow for large

vehicles to pass each other safely without disrupting the flow of traffic. The alternative roads are equally hazardous for drivers and pedestrians. I have no

hesitation in strongly supporting the inclusion of this bid in the local development plan in the hope that a new road could be built. In addition, I also like the design

of the plan for housing. Smaller affordable properties and homes specially designed for the elderly are lacking in the area.
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